BEARS

Read the comprehension passage carefully and answer the questions below:

Bears are found in Europe, Asia, Africa and America they are massively built, with short tails and thick legs. Bears are not really carnivore. They eat almost anything the chief exception in the polar bear which in its natural state lives on fish and seals. However, in captivity, they seem to enjoy meat, vegetables, fruits, milk, rice and porridge.Bears are not quite as dangerous as people imagine them it be like most animals, they will do their best to avoid human being. However bears are by no means cowardly animals. Many hunters have been killed by bears for they can be extremely dangerous and cunning. Bears have a strong sense of smell but they have very poor eye-sight. They are also dull of hearing but they are very intelligent.

Q.1) Where are bears found ?
(a) America (b) Australia (c) None of the above
Q.2) What does a bear eat in captivity ?
(a) Milk (b) Fish (c) Seal (d) trees
Q.3) What does bear avoid like most animal ?
(a) Hunters (b) Human being (c) fish (d) none of the above
Q.4) What kind of animal is bear ?
(a) coward (b) cunning (c) helpful (d) quiet
Q.5) What is the strongest sense of a bear ?
(a) touch (b) sight (c) smell (d) hearing
Q.6) Who have been killed by bears ?
(a) Humans (b) animals (c) hunters (d) birds
(write true of false)
Q.7) Bears are not carnivore animal.

CASE STUDY

Rabindranath Tagore was born in Kolkata on 6th May, 1861. As a child, he regarded schools as prisons where learning was forced on students. But he enjoyed poetry from the time he heard his first nursery rhyme. He started writing at the tender age of seven years. When he grew up, he opened a small school called Brahmacharya Ashram, in Shantineketan, based on the Gurukuls of ancient India. He wanted the children to study out in the open and learn from nature, which he considered the best teacher. He taught the children through books which he wrote himself. Rabindranath Tagore was also a great freedom fighter and fought with the weapon he knew best—his pen. His writings and speeches reflected his patriotism and thirst for a free India. He composed songs which are collectively called Rabindra Sangeet, He has the unique honour as being the only composer whose songs Jana-Gana-Mana and Amur Sonar Bangla are the national anthems of India and Bangladesh respectively.

Questions:

- 2. Rabindranath Tagore started writing poems at the age of _____
- 3. What is the name of the school opened by Rabindranath Tagore?
- 4. Who is considered as the best teacher ?

^{1.} Rabindranath Tagore was born in Kolkata on _____.

- 5. Say whether true or false: He taught the children through books which he wrote himself.

- 6. Rabindranath Tagore's best weapon was _____.
 7. The songs composed by him was collectively called _____.
 8. Which were the two songs composed by him?
 9. Two songs were composed for which countries ?
 10. What did Rabindranath Tagore enjoy hearing during childhood ?